Temperance Trust Annual Accounts 2017/18

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services presenting Falkirk Temperance Trust’s audited annual
Trust’s accounts 2017/18 for consideration ahead of their submission to the
Trustees.

Following a question on the various Trusts which had been established in
the area over the years, the Chief Finance Officer explained that the
Temperance Trust was unique given the status of its Trustees.

Decision

The Committee agreed to recommend approval of the audited annual
accounts of the Temperance Trust to its Trustees.



